
Appendix E

Communications Between
the Board and the OCRWM

In addition to published reports, the Board periodically writes letters to the Director of the U.S. Department of
Energy’s (DOE) Office of Civilian Radioactive Waste Management (OCRWM). The letters typically provide
the OCRWM with the Board’s views on specific technical areas earlier than do Board reports. The letters are
posted on the Board’s Web site after they have been sent to the OCRWM. For archival purposes, the four let-
ters written during calendar year 2000 are reproduced here

The OCRWM typically responds to the Board’s reports and letters, indicating its plans to respond to the
Board’s recommendations. Included here are the OCRWM’s responses received by the Board during calendar
year 2000. Inclusion of these responses does not imply the Board’s concurrence.

� Letter from Chairman Jared L. Cohon to Lake H. Barrett, Acting Director, OCRWM; November 10, 1999.
Subject: Board’s reactions to presentations at September 1999 Board meeting.

� Letter from Ivan Itkin, Director, OCRWM, to Chairman Jared L. Cohon; January 14, 2000.
Subject: The DOE’s response to November 10, 1999, Board letter.

� Letter from Chairman Jared L. Cohon to Wendy R. Dixon, EIS Project Manager, Yucca Mountain Site
Characterization Office; February 7, 2000.
Subject: The DOE’s proposed environmental impact statement for a geologic repository at Yucca Mountain,
Nevada.

� Letter from Chairman Jared L. Cohon to Ivan Itkin, Director, OCRWM; March 20, 2000.
Subject: Quantification of uncertainties in performance characterization.

� Letter from Chairman Jared L. Cohon to Ivan Itkin, Director, OCRWM; March 20, 2000.
Subject: Board’s reactions to presentations at January 2000 Board meeting.

� Letter from Ivan Itkin, Director, OCRWM, to Chairman Jared L. Cohon; June 6, 2000.
Subject: The DOE’s response to March 20, 2000, Board letter about January 2000 Board meeting.

� Letter from Chairman Jared L. Cohon to Ivan Itkin, Director, OCRWM; June 16, 2000.
Subject: Board’s reactions to presentations at May 2000 Board meeting.

� Letter from Chairman Jared L. Cohon to Ivan Itkin, Director, OCRWM; September 20, 2000.
Subject: Board’s reactions to presentations at August 2000 Board meeting.
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Appendix F

Other Board Communications

� Letter from Chairman Jared L. Cohon to Jim Wells; Director; Energy, Resources, and Science Issues; United
States General Accounting Office; July 21, 2000.
Subject: Repository Design.

� Letter from Rep. Joe Barton, Chairman, Subcommittee on Energy and Power, Committee on Commerce,
United States House of Representatives, to Debra S. Knopman, Board member; July 20, 2000.
Subject: Appearance before Subcommittee on Energy and Power on June 23, 2000. Questions for NWTRB
enclosed as attachment.

� Letter from Chairman Jared L. Cohon to Rep. Joe Barton, Chairman, Subcommittee on Energy and Power,
Committee on Commerce, United States House of Representatives; August 31, 2000.
Subject: Response to questions for NWTRB attached to July, 2000, letter from Rep. Barton to Debra S.
Knopman.
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